
 

 

 

 

Addendum Number 1 

CITY OF MANZANITA 

Manzanita Classic Street Project  

 

All proposers are hereby notified of the following modifications to the Competitive 
Requests for Contractor Proposals. This modification is to become a part of the contract 
documents for the “Manzanita Classic Street Project”.  

Each proposal shall include specific acknowledgement of receipt of this Addendum in the 
space provided within the “Bid Form Document” – Item 4. 

This Addendum shall supersede all previously issued Request for Proposals, specifications 
and drawings wherein it contradicts same. All other conditions remain unchanged. The 
following changes, modifications, corrections, clarifications, and/or additions set forth 
herein shall apply to the above documents and shall be made a part thereof and shall be 
subject to all of the requirements as though originally specified and/or shown. 

For questions, please contact Marcus Lee at mlee@windsorengineers.com. 

This addendum consists of 1 page total. 

The following clarifications are provided for all bidders on the Manzanita Classic Street 
Project.  

• All bids shall be submitted through QuestCDN (www.questcde.com) using the vBid 
“Bid Worksheet” (Schedule of Prices) as described in the Invitation To Bid (ITB). 

• The Request For Proposal submittal shall be a separate submittal transmitted 
directly to the city by either email or in person as described in the Request for 
Proposal (RFP) document. 

• The Project name has been revised from “Manzanita Classic Street Project” to the 
“Manzanita Classic Street Connection”. This shall apply to all project documents. 
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